
  

 

 

02 January 2025 

 

Letter for Certificate of Analysis (CoA) 

 

Inline Plastics Corp. does not produce the plastic sheet that is used to form the containers that are supplied to customers. 

Inline requires suppliers of the plastic sheet to provide a Certificate of Conformance certifying the FDA requirements for 

food contact. 

Inline Plastics Corp. certifies the raw material plastic sheet, used to produce Inline’s products, is compliant with the FDA 

requirements for food contact. A Certificate of Analysis (COA) is not required, however, a Certificate of Conformance 

(CoC) statement is printed on each packing list for each shipment. 

Customers must make their own determination that the use of the product(s) is safe, lawful, and technically suitable in the 

intended applications. 

This certificate is continuing and shall remain in full force and effect until revoked in writing. This version supersedes all 

previous certificates that might otherwise be effective. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie VanBennekom 

Corporate Quality and Compliance Manager 

Inline Plastics Corp. 


